
 
 
 
 
County of El Dorado                              March 9, 2011 
Board of Supervisors 
Attn: Clerk of the Board 
330 Fair Lane 
Placerville, Ca. 95667 

 
 
 
 
 
We are requesting time before the board regarding approval of a 
pyrotechnic display to be held April 23, 2011. 
This is a private function and not open to the public.  The event will be 
held on private property and a certificate of insurance regarding 
coverage and additional insured will be submitted with the application 
for permit to the local fire jurisdiction. 
As with all our displays, we comply with State and Local Fire codes. 
If necessary, I will be happy to present the board with a presentation 
regarding pyrotechnic displays and our company.  
Thank you for your time in reviewing our request. 
I look forward to your response. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Sherry Souza 
Pyro Spectaculars, Inc. 

11-0344  A.1




